AMENDED MINUTES
APRIL 17, 2017

Cassandra Lee ask that minutes for meeting on April 17, 2017 be amended to say:

“Mayor Weatherwax recommended that Jeffrey McDaniel and Keondra Prince
probationary period to be extended 90 more days because they had no supervisor.”
Cassandra Lee did not agree with that because they should not be held accountable
because they had no supervisor, she also stated concern they were operating city property
without supervisor and questioned liability of city.

Included also in this discussion Brent White stated that the prior administration had done
the hiring of these two individuals and that it has been a question if it was necessary to
have full-time employees in these positions and due to those reasons that he agreed with
the recommendation of extending their probationary period in order to have a supervisor in
place and see if it was found necessary for them to continue as full-time employees.

The above statements will replace in original minutes: “Due to work force Council extend
Jeffery McDaniel & Keondra Prince probation 3 mths.”

A motion to approve all recommendations by supervisors and or council was made by Brent
White and seconded by Joyce Jeffreys with discussion among council over several items.
With all voting in favor next item on agenda was addressed.
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